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Sen. Kelly Hancock Statement on Senate Administration Hearing 
 

Austin, TX – “Accusations of sexual misconduct in the Texas Legislature must be taken seriously. This 
week’s hearing on the Senate’s sexual harassment policy will be an important step and should 
provide some clarity on both the reporting and investigation of these sorts of claims.” 
 

### 

Sen. Hancock represents District 9, which includes portions of Dallas and Tarrant Counties. He 
currently serves as Chairman of the Texas Senate Committee on Business & Commerce. 

http://www.hancock.senate.state.tx.us/

